National Information and Communications Technology Authority

Public Consultation Notice
ICT Equipment Type Approval Requlation

National Information and Communications Technology Authority in accordance with section 216 on
Regulations and 229 on Public Consultation of the National Information and Communications Technology
Act, 2009 (“the Act’), give this notice to conduct pubic consultation on the draft ICT Equipment Type
Approval Regulation.

The public consultation will be conducted over a period of six (6) weeks commencing from the date of this
consultation notice. The document can be obtained from NICTA Head Office located at Section 34, Lot 19
& 20, Frangipani Street, Hohola, Port Moresby or download from the NICTA Public Register at
www.nicta.gov.pg. Additionally, copies of the document can also be requested from Felix Rupokei by
email: frupokei@nicta.gov.pg.

The draft Regulation provides a framework for importation and approval of ICT equipment that is intended
for use, sale or fo be used for ICT purposes in Papua New Guinea.

NICTA invites stakeholders and interested individuals or parties to consider and comment on the
consultation paper. All written submissions should be hand delivered to NICTA office or emailed to:
consultation.ictsp@nicta.gov.pg or frupokei@nicta.gov.pg .

Copies of all submissions received will be published on NICTA’s Public Register consistent with the
requirements on NICTA as prescribed under subsection 229(3) of the Act.

Additional procedural information on submissions to NICTA is st out in the ‘guidelines on the submission
of written comments to public consultati inquiri ichyare also available in NICTA's
Public Register.

CHARLES S. PUNAHA
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER




